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My name is Erin karbowski I have had children enrolled in fca since before the 

pandemic due to health and behavior reasons. Fca has been a life saver my kids are 

more comfortable and look forward to their classes. The teachers are attentive and 

supportive. I feel that my kids get the individual attention they need when they need 

it. I am comfortable knowing my kids are safe in their own home and still getting the 

education they need. We hope that we are able to keep our children at fca virtual 

school vs sending them to a school building where they are exposed to things outside 

of our control. 


